Office of the President
State House, Le Réduit

Communiqué

Temporary Closure of the ‘Parcours de Santé’ at the State House

The public is hereby informed that the ‘Parcours de Santé’ at the State
House would be temporarily closed following the passage of Cyclone Belal.

A further communiqué will be issued once maintenance works are
completed.

This Office apologises for any inconvenience this temporary closure may
cause.
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